

From: Claire Laybourne < Claire.Laybourne@kaingaora.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 1:02 PM

To: Renee Regal < Renee. Regal@kaingaora.govt.nz>; Aileen Maniti < Aileen. Maniti@kaingaora.govt.nz>; Linda Heerink

<Linda.Heerink@kaingaora.govt.nz>; Lucy Kitching <Lucy.Kitching@kaingaora.govt.nz>

Subject: RE: Community update - Proposed development Teiteti Drive

Kia ora all

Our consultant planners are applying to withdraw both resource consents (RDC and Horizons) this week. I spoke to Sharon yesterday afternoon so RDC are aware.

Thanks Claire

From: Claire Laybourne

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 8:54 AM

Subject: RE: Community update - Proposed development Teiteti Drive

Morena team

I am meeting with the planners today to confirm the strategy. As soon as decided I will let everyone know.

Thanks Claire

From: Renee Regal < Renee, Regal@kaingaoxa@ovt.nz>

Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 8:55 PM

To: Aileen Maniti <a il lean. Maniti@kaingabra.govt.nz>; Claire Laybourne <a il lean. Laybourne@kaingaora.govt.nz>; Linda

Heerink <Linda, Heerink@kaingaora@wt.nz>; Lucy Kitching@kaingaora.govt.nz>

Subject: Fwd: Community update Proposed development Teiteti Drive

Kia Ora team

Can I please have an update on the question below?

Ngā mihi

Renée Regal Kaiwhakahaere Hononga Hapori Manager, Community Engagement and Partnerships

Te Tai Hau a Uru Taranaki, Whanganui and Manawatu

Kāinga Ora - Homes and Communities

9(2)(a)

Renee.Regal@kaingaora.govt.nz

From: Clive Manley < Clive Manley@ruapehudc govt.nz>

Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 6:43:24 PM

To: Renee Regal < Renee. Regal@kaingaora.govt.nz >

Subject: FW: Community update - Proposed development Teiteti Drive

CAUTION: External email. Do not click or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If unsure use the Report Phishing button.

Ruapehu District Council | Private Bag 1001 | Taumarunui 3946 | New Zealand Phone: 07 895 8188 9(2)(3) | Fax: 07 895 3256 | Mobile: 9(2)(3) | email: Clive, Manley@ruapehudc.govt.nz | RDC website: www.ruapehudc.govt.nz | RDC website:

If you are not the intended recipient of this email please notify the sender and immediately delete the email and any attachments - Thank you.

From: Sharon Robinson < Sharon.Robinson@ruapehudc.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 11:01 AM To: Clive Manley <Clive.Manley@ruapehudc.govt.nz>

Subject: FW: Community update - Proposed development Teiteti Drive

In your discussions with KO partners, please ask if they will be withdrawing the original substantive resource consent application that is currently formally on hold.

This will avoid further time needing to be spent on discussion and challenges for this consent to date.

From: Pauline Welch <Pauline.Welch@ruapehudc.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 10:07 AM

To: Sharon Robinson < Sharon.Robinson@ruapehudc.govt.nz>; Quentin Speers

<Quentin.Speers@ruapehudc.govt.nz>; Vini Dutra <Vini.Dutra@ruapehudc.govt.nz>

Subject: FW: Community update - Proposed development Teiteti Drive

From: Community Engagement < communities@kaingaora.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 9:46 AM

Subject: Community update - Proposed development Teiteti Drive

Warning: This email is from an External Sender. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Kia ora,

der the Official Information Please find attached an update regarding the proposed development at Teitei Drive in Openie.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Ngā mihi

Renée Regal

Kaiwhakahaere Hononga Hapoki Manager - Community Engagement

and Partnerships

Te Tai Hauāuru Taranaki Whanga

Email: Renee.Regal@kaingaora.govt.nz

Freephone: 0800 801 601 | Mainline: (04) 439 3000 | Kāinga Ora - Homes and

PO Box 248 Palmerston North 4440 | New Zealand Government | www.kaingaora.govt.nz

www.govt.nz - your guide to finding and using New Zealand government services